
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: PAB/KB 

19th June 2020 

Hello Parents, Carers and students of Year 10, 

It has been a really good and productive week and we have enjoyed seeing so many of you 
again. Many of you are looking a lot taller and with much longer hair!  

All students have been extremely mature and respectful of each other and the social 
distancing rules that have been put in place. Your fantastic attitude during these uncertain 
times is highly commendable and we are very proud of you and the way that you have 
supported one another through these challenging times. It has been a very productive week 
with hours of work completed in school and at home. We have received positive feedback 
about the home learning resources and welcome any additional comments that you may 
have. We know that distanced learning can often present unique challenges and we are 
developing our programmes to support as many students as possible.  Keep doing your best 
and you will achieve the success that you deserve. 

If you are struggling with ICT and in particular ICT equipment at home please do contact the 
school and we will try to support you. Remember we have provided a wide range of work for 
you to focus on; there is no expectation that all of it is completed. Please continue to focus 
on the learning tasks that are sent home weekly and let your teachers know how you are 
getting on by submitting responses you would like feedback on. We hope that students are 
attempting approximately 5 hours of work each day – similar to the normal school timetable 
of lessons. If this is not possible, please do what you can.  

You should have received your allocation of two sessions for next week’s focus in school. If 
you have yet to receive your confirmation, please do contact me and I will be able to let you 
know. 

From the week commencing 29th June, the focus in school will switch to core subjects 
(English, Maths and Science) as we look towards the final weeks of the year. We will contact 
you early next week with more details about the sessions and programme of study for the 
end of term.  

I hope you have a sensible, safe and enjoyable weekend. 

Kind regards, 

 
 
 
Mr. Abram 
Head of School    
 
  


